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President's Message

Chapter Updates
By John Breskey

In March we successfully held our Professional
Development Conference (PDC) in Brea.  We had over
100 attendees that were able to learn on topics of
Ergonomics, Safety Leadership and OSHA procedures.
 A big congratulations to the PDC Programming and
Planning Committee!  The 2017 PDC planning
committee is already working hard on next year’s event
which we anticipate will be even better.  

At our April Technical meeting we hold our executive
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At our April Technical meeting we hold our executive
board member elections.  Although this year’s program is coming to an end, we are
already beginning to look to next year with our board planning meeting being held on
May 14th.  As always, we invite you to join the team and volunteer to help the
chapter board.  If you are interested in attending, please email me.

THE BOARD NEEDS YOUR HELP!!
Are you on Facebook? If you are, you probably
received a message similar to: “Many of you won’t do
this, but my real friends will post a one word reply
and saying how we met.”  The OCASSE Board is a

group of your peers who volunteer to provide you with programs and professional
development opportunities.  Only a few of the over 450 members attend these
functions.  Please take a minute, go to the ASSE OC Facebook page and let us
know what would get you to a meeting. Is there a specific topic that you’d like?
Different day, time, location, price, something else? Take a minute and let us know. If
you’re not on Facebook, you can respond to teddi92647@yahoo.com. In the words
of all the other Facebook posts, “Many of you won’t do this, but some of you will take
the time to respond.”

As we move into the planning phases of the next
board year and PDC, we invite and welcome
membership input in the following areas:
•    The 2017 PDC planning committee invites you to
send your thoughts and ideas for topics and
speakers. 
•    As you enjoy a meal out with your family or
business event, please send us your ideas for
another venue for the 2016 Holiday Event so that we
can enjoy a new setting.

The board considers it an honor and privilege to bring these events and services to
you and we welcome your input to bring greater variety, fun and interest to our
programs and events. If if have suggestions, please email Elise Fischer (President-
Elect).
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